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PRINCIPAL'S REPORT

Thursday 23rd June 
Parent Teacher Interviews

Wednesday 22nd June
PFA Cake Stall 

EDEC Soccer (selected students)

Friday 24th June 
last day of Term 2 Students finish at

2.30pm

Tues 2nd - Thurs 4th
August

School Production 

Monday 11th July
Students return first day Term 3

Calendar




Term 2 is nearly over and I would like to acknowledge both the
students and staff for their hard work during some challenging
times this term. Student learning has continued with the students
working productively whilst engaging in a variety of activities across
the school.

End of Term
This is a reminder that students will be dismissed next Friday 24th
June at 2.30 pm. Parents/carers will need to make arrangements to
collect their students an hour earlier than the usual time. Camp
Australia is available if required. Term 3 will resume on Monday
11th July.

Canberra Camp
What has seemed like years in the planning finally eventuated last
week with our current Year 5 and 6 students travelling to Canberra.
From all accounts a highly enjoyable and successful camp. I would
like to thank the staff and parent volunteers who worked tirelessly
to ensure a memorable experience.

Sport
On Wednesday 16th June the Year 5/6 students participated in the
Lightning Premiership. Luckily the weather held out and a fun day
of fitness and competition was had by all. 

Parent Teacher Interviews
Parent Teacher Interviews are scheduled for Thursday June 23.
Interviews will be able to be booked via Compass from today and
will be open until Wednesday June 22. We will be returning to onsite
interviews for the first time in a few years. Please ensure you are on
time so that interviews run to schedule. If you require further time
please arrange with the classroom teacher for a follow up at a later
date
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Semester 1 Reports
This Friday 17th June Semester 1 reports will be available through Compass. The reports
will contain progression points, what your child has achieved as well as your child's
progress in our specialist areas of Performing Arts, Visual Arts, Physical Education and
Japanese. There is also a statement about your child's attendance in Semester 1. 

The staff have done their utmost to ensure we provide you with an accurate picture of
where your child is at in their learning. 

Please have a good look at these reports and speak with your child about them. It is
important that you celebrate your child’s successes and areas where they can continue
to improve. This is a vital part of academic growth and will lead to each child achieving
the best that they can. 
 
Student Enrolment 2023
I would like to thank those families who have already enrolled their child for next year. If
you have a child starting Prep please ensure you have completed their enrolment form
as soon as possible. Additionally, if you know of a family in our local area who plan to
send their child to Selby in 2023, please encourage them to enrol immediately. 
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Good Book Awards
Prep B - Flynn Mc-  Personal Best

 Flynn, you work hard in class to show your Personal Best and all of our school
values. You have had many great achievements this term that you should be so

proud of. It was great seeing you segment the sounds in words using sound
circles to write lots of three-letter words. Fantastic work Flynn! Keep it up!



1/2A - Cody K - Personal Best

Cody, I am blown away by the time and effort you put into creating such an
amazing map of your island. You worked diligently to produce a wonderful

map, carefully following all the instructions. Great work Superstar!



1/2S - Conor C - Confidence
Congratulations on your fantastic writing about your weekend Conor! I was very
impressed with the way you could talk about your ideas and then get them on

the page.  Keep it up!



3/4J - Edward C - Confidence
Well done Edward, you were BRILLIANT at assembly last week. Not only were

you the only Year 3 chosen to represent the grades, you also wowed everyone
with your confidence. 

 Keep up this amazing work



3/4J - Stella B - Confidence
Stella, you were AMAZING during the assembly last week. The way you took on

the first speaker role with confidence and grace was wonderful to watch. 
 I’m so proud of you.



3/4M - Ashlyn C - Confidence

Ashlyn, it was so wonderful to see how confident you were during the assembly
last week. You read your part beautifully and clearly. Well done! 



3/4M - Myles B - Confidence

Well Done Myles.  It was a pleasure to see your confidence shine during the
assembly. You projected your voice wonderfully for all to hear. 

 Amazing effort!



5/6 - Personal Best, Confidence, Respect and Resilience
You showed respect at the many places we visited and represented our school
with pride. You demonstrated some terrific personal bests – especially at the
AIS!  You were confident to have a go, whether it was answering questions at

Parliament, scavenging for science facts at the CSIRO, or doing chin-ups at the
AIS!  And lastly, we were blown away by your resilience. For many of you this

was your first real camp and we could not be prouder of how you stepped out
of your comfort zones to make the most of the experience. 



Check in regularly to your parent portal to keep up to
date with all school news.......

Absences
If your child will be absent from school, please log in and enter an
absent note. PLEASE ENSURE THE CORRECT DATE AND TIME OF
ABSENCE IS ENTERED. If your child is late to school, don't forget to
come in to the office and sign them in prior to going to the
classroom. The class rolls are marked first thing in the morning so
if your child arrives after 9:05am they are considered late and
need to be signed in. Parents are responsible for attending to
unexplained absences. We recommend logging in regularly to
ensure unexplained absences do not build up. At the end of term
a letter will be sent to parents relating to any unexplained
absences.   

EDEC Soccer (selected students) DUE 21/06/2022
Prep Toy Science                         DUE 18/07/2022
Year 1/2 Chemistry Chaos          DUE 25/07/2022
Adam Wallace Author Visit         DUE 16/08/2022

Events currently uploaded to Compass......
Consent and Payment

PLEASE MAKE A NOTE OF EVENT DUE DATES AS PAYMENT
AND CONSENT MUST BE MADE ON OR BEFORE THE DATES

LISTED ON COMPASS.
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We've recently returned from an exciting, interstate adventure
to our national capital of Canberra! It was an incredibly busy

trip and we feel very lucky to have experienced so much.
Some of our highlights were Parliament House, Government

House, Questacon, The National Gallery, The Australian
Institute of Sport and The War Memorial. 

Our 5/6s did us proud with their respectful and resilient
behaviour, representing Selby Primary School in the best

possible light. A special thank you to all the staff and parents
that made this terrific experience possible!  



Respect    Confidence   Resilience   Personal Best  Respect    Confidence   Resilience   Personal Best  



Respect    Confidence   Resilience   Personal Best  







The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private

advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education for accuracy of


information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.
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